
Frequently Asked Questions
Comprehensive Plan and Transportation Master Plan Update

What is Kirkland 2044? Kirkland 2044 is the update to the City of Kirkland Comprehensive Plan. This 
update is a chance to think about the kind of city you want Kirkland to become throughout the next 20 years. 
The updated plan will be adopted by the end of 2024.   

What is the Comprehensive Plan? The Comprehensive Plan is a tool that helps the City plan for growth 
that we know is happening in Kirkland and the whole region. It is a long-term plan that thinks about the needs 
of current and future residents, workers, business owners, and visitors to Kirkland. The plan is organized into 
sections about housing, land use, transportation, sustainability, parks, economic development, human 
services, utilities, and more.   

What is the Transportation Master Plan? As part of Kirkland 2044, the City is updating its 
Transportation Master Plan to create policies and prioritize future transportation projects in Kirkland throu gh 
2044. These projects will improve safety, movement, quality of life, and connections for all types of 
transportation.  

How are these plans used? Both the Comprehensive Plan and the Transportation Master Plan are high 
level plans that state the City’s vision and goals, and policy direction to achieve them.  

For more information, visit Kirklandwa.gov/K2044

To ask a question or submit a comment, scan the QR code or visit: 
www.kirklandwa.gov/K2044comments

You can submit comments in any language

For translation services, email titlevicoordinator@kirklandwa.gov




